
J O I N  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y
W E L L - W A T E R  S T U D Y

Do you and your family rely on a private well
for your drinking water? You may qualify!

Did you know that many of us in Ohio rely on private
wells for our water supply? Unfortunately, some of these
wells have higher levels of arsenic, which can pose
health risks like cancer and heart disease.

What We’re Doing:
We are conducting a community-driven study to find
practical, affordable solutions to arsenic
contamination in private wells. 

You May Qualify If You:
Live in or around Hanover
Township
Own your home
Have a private well
Rely on your private well
as your primary drinking
water supply 
Initial water test shows
elevated arsenic

Participation Involves:
Piloting a treatment solution for arsenic
contamination over a six-month period
Sharing your experiences and insights through
interviews and mid-point surveys
Engaging in learning opportunities surrounding
water sampling and testing procedures
Gaining a better understanding of resources
available to well-water users in your community!

What’s In It For You?

Your Privacy Is Important:

Valuable information and resources on well-water
safety.
Free water testing and a water treatment system
installation.
Play a part in research that directly benefits your
community.
Connect with neighbors and experts passionate
about clean water.

How to Reach Us:
Interested?

 Contact Abigail Flamm at 
937-684-6972 or

flamm.14@osu.edu to learn
more and get involved.

Rest assured, this project is fully approved by the
Ohio State Institutional Review Board (IRB), and
your information will be kept confidential. For
questions about your rights as a study participant,
you may contact Jacob Stoddard of the Office of
Responsible Research Practices at 614-292-0526 or
stoddard.13@osu.edu.


